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SILENT NOTIFICATION AND REQUEST FOR SILENT AUTHORITY 
 

 WLII/WSUR License Partnership, G.P., the licensee of WSTE-DT, Ponce, Puerto Rico 
(the “Station”), hereby notifies the Commission that the Station went off air, at the following 
sites, on or about September 20, 2017, due to damage caused by Hurricane Maria.  The Station is 
on the air in Marquesa and assessing its options for restoring service at the remaining sites as 
soon as possible, given the status of recovery efforts in Puerto Rico.  Accordingly, the licensee 
respectfully requests special temporary authority for the Station to remain silent until it can 
resume operations. 
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